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This show was interesting and entertaining for a few weeks but
that has been knocked out again. Instead we’re back to the
same old LVL Up crew who aren’t going anywhere and are having
the same matches we’ve seen them have for the better part of
ever. NXT has the talent to make this work but instead they go
with not doing that instead. Quite the shame. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening sequence.

Kelani Jordan vs. Stevie Turner

Jordan starts fast by taking her down for a basement crossbody
but has to flip around to get out of a wristlock. Turner is
back up and hits her from behind, setting up a neckbreaker for
two. A running knee gives Turner two and we hit the chinlock
with a knee in Jordan’s back. Jordan is back up and hits a Rob
Van Dam step over spinwheel kick, setting up the split legged
moonsault for the pin at 4:36.

Rating: C. Turner is one of the more interesting stories in
NXT as she feels like she has all of the tools to be a star
and then just never is. There have been multiple times where I
forget she even exists, which is not a good sign for any kind
of a star. Turner needs either a complete reset or a new start
in another promotion because this isn’t working for her.

Javier Bernal is ready to give us a new viral moment.
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Javier Bernal vs. Keanu Carver

The  huge  Carver  shoves  him  down  before  Bernal  hurts  his
shoulder by bouncing off of Carver. Bernal avoids a charge
though and kicks Carver’s leg in the ropes to take over. A
Downward Spiral gives Bernal two but Carver is up to run him
over a few times. One heck of a Pounce sends Bernal flying…but
he sweeps the legs for a rollup (with feet on the ropes) for
the pin at 3:54.

Rating: C+. They kept this short as Carver is still a rather
raw rookie, but when you look like that with that kind of
power, there is only so much that you need to do. As usual,
this was about Bernal though and he made it work by being such
a weasely heel. It works to see him get beaten up and then
cheat to win as it makes you want to see him get beaten up
again. Nice match here and it worked well.

Tavion Heights vs. Myles Borne

Borne is a surprise opponent as it was only said to be a
member of the No Quarter Catch Crew. They fight over a lockup
to start until Heights takes him down without much trouble. A
fireman’s carry drop puts Borne down again and it’s time for a
breather on the floor. Back in and Borne grabs a suplex for
two and we hit the chinlock. Heights fights up and hits a
quick Sling Blade, only to have the Crew offer a distraction.
Borne grabs a powerslam for the pin at 5:21.

Rating: C. While I like the idea of adding something with the
mystery opponent, it only means so much when any of the four
would have been about the same. The match itself was only so
good with neither of them exactly doing anything of note. The
Crew is a good enough idea for a team but when you only have
basic matches, you’re only going to get so far.

Overall Rating: C. It was slightly better than last week, but
at the same time it was more of the same kind of things we’ve
been seeing on this show in recent weeks. The matches come and



go and it isn’t like anything ever feels like it’s changing.
That’s kind of the point around here but it also doesn’t make
for a great show all of the time.

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND

Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of
your wrestling headline needs.
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